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WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga  are 
saddened to learn of the passing of Sue Currie, on Wednesday, May 20, 2020 after a 
courageous battle with cancer. 
  
AND WHEREAS Sue was a valued member of the Recreation team for over 20 years who 
worked as a Program Supervisor at a variety of community centres. 
 
  
AND WHERE AS Sue will forever be remembered for her creativity, friendly nature, positive 
outlook, sense of humour and love for her two children, Sadie and Sam. 
 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of 
the Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Currie Family. 


